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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to share with you our recent school report, which recognises the welcoming 

and inclusive ethos at the heart of our school community. As always, we are proud to be a 

school where everyone is truly valued, and this was clearly seen in how staff nurture strong 

relationships with pupils, built on respect, care and trust. 

The report celebrates our pupils’ positive behaviour, their sense of safety, and their 

confidence in turning to staff for guidance. It also praises the many opportunities available 

for children, acknowledging how these help to make learning come alive and build pupils’ 

understanding of the world around them. 

Our pastoral care is a real strength and attendance has shown notable improvement, 

showing children enjoy and value school.  

Behaviour and attitudes were graded Good, recognising that pupils behave well in lessons 

and around the school, and they enjoy strong relationships with staff. Personal 

development was also graded Good highlighting the fact that pupils are taught to respect 

and celebrate diversity, and they take pride in their contributions to the wider community. 

Importantly, school leaders were recognised for having a clear understanding of where 

improvements were needed. The leadership team, trust, and governors are fully aware of 

the areas requiring development and are actively addressing them. We have already taken 

significant steps to strengthen our curriculum. Plans are now sharply focused and ambitious, 

with higher expectations set for all pupils. 

The full report can be accessed through the following link:- 

https://www.ctkcps.com/ofsted_reports 

We thank all our families for your continued support. We remain committed to ensuring 

every child at Christ the King receives the best education possible. 

Best wishes, 

                  
 

Kevin Butlin                              Diane Jee 
Director of Education  Chair of Local Governing Board 
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